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Dr Harsh Va-rdhan 
Member of Parliament - Lok Sabha 
Chandni Chowk, Delhi 

Dear Dr Mansukh Mandaviya ji, 
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~~. 4514®1~«~~~~ 
Former Union Minister, Health & Family Welfare 

Science & Technology and Earth Sciences 
En_vironment, Forest and Climate Change 

Govt. of India -
Former Chairman, Executive Board, -

World Health Organization 

HV-MP (L}/CC/2022f'J lb'f S-

4ih April, 2022 

I am enclosing a letter dated 4th April, 2022 received from Nutrition Advocacy in 

Public Interest-India (NAPi) regarding Science Based Front of Pack Labels 

(FOPL) on Unhealthy Food Products. Letter is self-explanatory. 

I shall be grateful if you could kindly look into·the matter for appropriate action . 

With regards, 

· Dr l\fansukh Mandaviya 

Hon'ble Minister, 

Health & Family Welfare 

Govt. of India 

A-Wing, Nirman Bhawan, 

New Delhi-110011 

Copy for information to : Dr Arun Gupta 

Yours sincerely, 
Sd/-

(Dr Harsh Vardhan) 
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